ST. ANDREW’S NURSERY SCHOOL
2725 Egypt Road

Audubon, PA 19403   
School Office Telephone ~ 610-666-6153

Fax ~ 610-666-6019
Dear Parents,

Thank you for your interest in volunteering in our classrooms. In order to provide the safest environment for our children, the state of Pennsylvania requires Parent Helpers to obtain Child Abuse and Criminal Check clearances prior to volunteering in the classrooms. The clearances are valid for 3 years. However, if you are new to St. Andrew’s Nursery School, your clearances must have been issued within the current year to be accepted.
The following documents should be completed and on file before an individual can volunteer to work with our children: 
 PA State Police Criminal Record Check–Available online at:  https://epatch.state.pa.us/Home.jsp 
                                                                     Cost: Free
      PA Child Abuse History Clearance – Available online at:            https://www.compass.state.pa.us/cwis/public/home   
                                                                   Cost: Free
      Disclosure Statement- Available at school office

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office at 610-666-6153.
Again, thank you for helping to keep our children safe.
Sincerely,
Astrid M. Montes
Director
Public/Registration/ Acceptance Packets/ 2015/ Required Clearances for Parent Helpers Cover Letter and Instructions 


